
 

10/08/2021 
Dear Investigating Science students and families 
 
The COVID lockdown guidelines have led to many changes in our final processes of 
completing this course at the HSC.  Although these changes can lead to confusion and 
frustration, please remember that regardless of how it happens, you will get a HSC result in 
this subject that reflects your attitude and aptitude to your learning. 
 
Important points for you to know: 
 

• There are no Trials examinations 
• There will be no further assessment tasks to replace the Trials assessment.  

Adjustment, to provide a mark out of 100 will be made to the existing assessment 
data.  Ranks will be unchanged. 

• An opportunity to attempt a practice paper and receive feedback from your teacher 
will be provided later in the term and at the beginning of Term 4. 

 
Information about misadventure forms and special considerations will be provided in a letter 
before the end of term. 
 
Remember to take care of your wellbeing and keep a good learning routine.  If you have 
concerns, then please do not hesitate to contact the school. 
 
 
Anne Vine 
Principal 
 
 
 
 


